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Black Mountain Utility District 

2018-00068 Sixth Request for Information 

As Manager of Black Mountain Utility District, I have compiled the following responses to this 

Sixth Request for Information by the Commission. 

1. State the date that Black Mountain District began preparing to file the rate adjustment.

Grant Cooper Manager started getting information together for the rate adjustment 
on August 16, 2021_ 

2. State in detail the amount of progress made on the rate adjustment application by Black

Mountain District prior to contacting Kentucky rural water Association (KRWA) for assistance.

Grant Cooper gathered information on meter change out, the information needed 

from the billing system, copy of the bonds, loans, and rate of pay for employees. With 

the change In financial accountants, It was very hard to find all the information that 

was needed to file, and it was in the early weeks of September 2021 when we realized 

that we needed help to get the rate adjustment application done. 
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3. State the date that Black Mountain District placed a call to KRWA to assist with the rate

adjustment application

We called KRWA somewhere in week of September 16, 2021. 

4. State the date of  the agreement between KRWA and Black Mountain District.

On October 14, 2021, the District's board approved to enter into an agreement with 

KRWA. 

5. Explain the progress on the preparation of the 2021 annual report and the date that Black

Mountain District expects to file that with the commission.

We have the information together and intend to have it summited by July 29, 2022. 

Certification of Responses to Commission Request for Information: 

I hereby certify that I have done the preparation of the Responses to the Commission Request for 

Information. This information provided in the Responses is true and accurate to the best of my 

knowledge, information, and belief formecs after a reasonable inquiry. 
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Grant R Cooper 

Black Mountain Utility District 




